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Information 

 
I am fortunate to provide information that Dr. Ádám Berniczei-Roykó, Deputy Captain 
General of the legitimate Order of Vitéz, has received an official invitation from the 
International Commission for Orders of Chivalry (I.C.O.C.) to represent Hungary as a 
member of the Committee. The Deputy Captain General accepted the invitation. 
 
The purpose of the Commission is to constitute an international scientific and scholarly body 
for the study and research of bodies (Chivalric Orders) granting honours, distinction or 
awards irrespective of culture. Specifically, the Commission periodically publishes the 
Register of Orders of Chivalry. This advisory document is published the assist the chivalric 
community, and is based on the evaluation decorations by the members of the Commission 
who are leading scholars and authorities in the field. 
 
Attachment: copy of the appointment 
 
Date: Budapest, 10 January, 2022 

 

 

______________________________ 

vitéz szajoli Hegedüs Ferenc  
főszéktartó törzskapitány 
Chancellor Staff Captain 

 






